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Annual Parochial Church Meeting 

Deanery Synod Report Jan – Dec 2020 

The Deanery Synod met in February 2020 with the focus of the meeting on Encouraging 
Evangelism. There was a presentation from Nigel Bolitho the Diocesan Evangelism Advisor. 
This covered looking ahead to two Gospel Sundays planned for June 2020 and sharing 
experiences and ideas for inviting people to church. The meeting also conducted regular 
synod matters including receiving a report from Diocesan Synod, Deanery Synod finances  
and news from the parishes.  

 
Due to the unfolding coronavirus pandemic, Deanery Synod did not meet again in 2020. 

In February 2021, plans were made for a resumption of meetings via Zoom. This meeting 
will be included in the Deanery Synod report for the 2022 APCM 

 
Lisa Brook 
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